Aspire Spring Newsletter 2021



Parent Information

- 9.00am and collected at 3pm. Please wait in your vehicle or the outdoor area until the door is open. Children who arrive late, will be registered late and a report is provided to schools to update their attendance. If you have other arrangements, then these will have been agreed with Mrs Bullock and Miss Wyld and you can disregard this notice.
- Please can we also ask that Golden Books are returned to The Hub daily as we love sharing all the fun and positive things your child does at The Hub.
- For children who have appointments and need to arrive later or leave earlier you must provide an appointment card/letter. If this is not provided, then we will be unable to accommodate the arrangement.
- * Children need to wear their own school uniform when attending The Hub if not please could we ask that you send your child in trousers and a polo top.

Christmas Week

On Wednesday 16th December we had our Christmas Dinner together at The Hub, in our Christmas Jumpers! We also had a Christmas Party on Friday with a buffet which the children all had together. We hope you all had a lovely Christmas!





Winnie the Pooh Day

On Monday 18th January it was Winne the Pooh Day, at The Hub we had a teddy bear picnic where the children made bear masks, brought their favourite teddy, and read the

Winnie the Pooh story!

Website - https://www.aspirebm.co.uk/

Email - info@aspirebm.co.uk

Keep up to date & follow us on Twitter

@aspirebm

Keep up to date by liking and following

our Facebook page

@aspirebehaviourmanagement

Parent link:

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

What we have learnt this Term!

During Spring Term 1 the children have learnt some of the below topics

New year and new beginnings, we spoke about new year resolutions and why we make them.

Friendship, the children learned about friendships and what they mean. They built on their team building and learning to accept disappointment throughout playing games whilst working on their fine and gross motor

All About Me, the children learnt all about themselves and their interests and dislikes, the colour of their hair and eyes, family & friends, and their favourite food!

<u>Vikings</u>

Last week the children at The Hub learnt about Vikings, they looked at their lifestyle, the foods they ate and even created their own battle weapons! The children made their own Viking Food!

We are a member of the Nurture
Group UK and use the theory
and practice of Nurture Group
Principles.









Upcoming Events



Covid -19

Please keep up to date with the
government guidance around Covid-19
and keep safe. If you require any
further information, please check the
government website or call our office
on 0333 2008705

Chinese New Year	Friday 12 th February 2021	
Valentine's Day	Sunday 14 th February 2021	
Shrove Tuesday / Pancake Day	Tuesday 16 th February 2021	
World Book Day	Thursday 4 th March 2021	Dress up as your Favourite Book Character
Sports Relief Day	Friday 12 th March 2021	Non-Uniform day – sports clothes, joggers, trainers
Mother's Day	Sunday 14 th March 2021	
St Patricks Day	Wednesday 17 th March 2021	Non-Uniform Day -Wear green
Comic Relief Red Nose Day	Friday 19 th March	Superhero Non-Uniform Day
Easter Activities	Thursday 1 st April 2021	Non-Uniform Day

Upcoming Topics

Bucket Filling	Transport
Recycling	Plants & Growing
Spring	Life Cycles
Easter	Going for Goals